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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY
WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

8 0QCT19s?

Mr, William F. Friedman
310 2nd Street, S. E.
Washington, D. C,

Dear Mr. Friedman:
After considerable thought, I feel that the meeiing of

the NSA Scientific Advisory Board, scheduled for 24-26 October,
should be postponed until after 1 Jamuary 1958. This decision
bas been bhased upon considerations of a technical, fiscal, and
policy nature., It appears that after the first of the year we
will be in a better position to present to you our current

scientific problems.

Sincerely,

Lieutenant General, USAF
Director
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